From: Clerk, City city.clerk@culvercity.org
Subject: FW: E-comment for BPAC meeting - Jan 20th
Date: January 19, 2022 at 7:41 AM

To: [EATOTOTOZOTOTOTOTOTOTOTON

Cc: Clerk, City city.clerk@culvercity.org

From:

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:06 PM

-Sr(L)J.bjeCt: E-comment for BPAC meeting - Jan 20th

Hello Michelle,

| have two comments that | would like to add to the BPAC meeting for Thursday 20th.

1. The Jackson Gate was supposed to be opened by the end of 2021 if my memory is correct. It is still closed so | am curious what the
hold up is.

2. The Ballona Bike path and Culver Blvd still have signage that prohibits Motorized vehicles. This is a little misleading as Class 1 and
Class 2 ebikes (electric Bicycles) are under CA law allowed to travel anywhere a bike is permitted to travel. Maybe a new up to date
sign should be in place.

Thank you,

Adrian Killigrew

Sent from my iPhone
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